July 28, 1976

A meeling of the Planning Boavd was held on the above date with
Charles Gilmbre, Chaivman, Patricia Novak, William Abbott and Evic
Tenney present.

Mr. Sylvia representing Norman Cole presented a subdivision located
on Reed Carr Road, Antgim vegavding which we had vequested the State to submit
a revised subdivision approval, Myr. Sylvia's verbal statement regarding this
Jact was accepted and the subdivision was approved by the Board.

A letter addressed to the Selectmen from O'Neil's Realty, requesting a
hearing by the Board of Adjustment to have 22 acres on Route #9 zoned to
commercial status, was turned over to the Planning Board. '

A letter from the Boavd will be sent vequesting My. O'Neil to be present on
August 25 bringing site plans showing exact location and all other pertinent
informantion .

Mr. Abbott veporied that a request had been made at a Conservation
Committee meeting to turn over a small peice of land on Gregg Lake, ( 16
acres approximately ) to the Commitlee, thus the land will be presevved, as
they will not be allowed to sell.

Charles Gilmore feels he should resign as Chairman of the ‘Board because
of extra responsibilities involived while undertaking a new job, and will ask
Peter Merrifield to sevve as our new Chaivman, if willing. Charles will still
vemain on the Boavd as a member, for which we ave glad.

Meeting adjourned at 9:05 P, M,
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